
Enterprise Communications Network

Locating DMARC at New Matzke

March 3, 2017Posted  by:

Enterprise Communication Network

Roland Padilla Telecommunications Analyst

Roland Padilla visited the new Matzke Elementary Campus located on Mills Road. The goal of 

the visit was to find the location of the AT&T phone demarcation (DMARC).  
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Pictured above is the MDF network closet which is also the AT&T phone demarcation 

point. As you can see, there is still much work to be done.


